
Emergency SERT Club Board Meeting- SERT Holiday Party/Covid 

December 9, 2021 

4:00 PM 

Zoom Meeting 

In Attendance:  Tom Porter, John Slayton, Gary Baur, Jill Lemons, Ellen Baur 

 

Discussion was held by the SERT Club Board regarding multiple Covid-19 cases in the OHCC Community.  

Motion was made to postpone our SERT Club Social Event until Spring of 2022 by: Tom Porter, Second: 

Ellen Baur PASSED: Unanimously 

The membership will be notified by email ASAP 

Submitted by: 

Jill Lemons, Secretary 


